
Advance Notice  
November 9, 2023 
 
 
Board Members Comments - Board 
 
Directors Suzanne Weaver and Anne Moore will share their reflections on their years of serving 
the Issaquah School District as Board Members. 
 
Discussion only. No action. 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 


